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The Center for Medicare (CM) is interested in providing plan partners and their contracted third 
party vendors and consultants with an application programming interface (API) option for two 
Medicare Plan Finder (MPF) areas of the Health Plan Management System (HPMS):  
 

• Part D Pricing File Submission (PDPFS) Module  
• Online Enrollment Center (OEC) Management Module  

 
CM is reaching out to Medicare Advantage (MA), Prescription Drug Plan (PDP), Section 1876 
Cost, and Demonstration organizations to:  
 

• Determine the level of interest in using an API for communicating with either PDPFS or 
OEC; and  

• Identify organizations that can actively participate in upcoming pilot efforts.   
 
Third party vendors and consultants are also encouraged to participate in this effort, where they 
are sponsored by a contracted MA, PDP, Section 1876 Cost, or demonstration organization.   
 
Interested parties must submit their information via the following website:  
 
https://cmsgov.wufoo.com/forms/hpms-api-testing-opportunity/ 
 
Responses are due to CM no later than COB Wednesday, February 19, 2020.   
 
Thank you for your interest in this modernization effort.   
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